
 

 

Date:    December 17, 2021 

To:        FMU Faculty and Staff 

From:   FMU SACSCOC Task Force 

Re:        SACSCOC Update 

  

The SACSCOC Task Force continues to hold its weekly meetings. During last week’s session, 

the committee began to review suggested supplemental benefits received by faculty and staff 

affected by the 10 percent salary reduction in July 2022. 

As Florida Memorial University moves into the new year and new semester, it is important to 

share with the community the upcoming dates and deadlines enforced by SACSCOC: 

 In March 2022, a full, detailed report on the University’s response to the SACSCOC 

findings will be summited to SACSCOC. 

 In April 2022, the SACSCOC Task Force will prepare for a site visit from the accrediting 

body. 

 In June 2022, a decision will be made by SACSCOC on the status of the University’s 

accreditation. 

The next communication on behalf of the SACSCOC Task Force will be disseminated when the 

University returns from winter break. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Office of Public Affairs at: 

mailto:publicaffairs@fmuniv.edu. 
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